TOWN OF COLUMBINE VALLEY

2008 Fall Newsletter



Shoo the Flu & Pneumonia Too!!

Front Range Flu Shots, LLC, will be providing flu & pneumococcal immunization here at the Town Hall.

DATE:

Monday, October 13, 2008

TIME:

7:30 am-9:00 am

5:00 pm-7:00 pm

LOCATION:

2 Middlefield Road

COST:

Flu Shot:

\$25.00 FluMist Nasal Spray* \$30.00

Pneumococcal Shot

\$42.00

FRONT RANGE FLU SHOTS' POLICIES & INSURANCE COVERAGE:

Flu Shot

Age Policy: Must be 4 years or older to receive a flu shot

Insurance: No cost for those covered by the following insurance plans:

Medicare Part B or Railroad Medicare Part B (if they are your primary insurance plan), Humana (except Humana One & PDP), Rocky Mountain Health Plans, Secure Horizons, or Sloans Lake/Cofinity. Insurance card must be presented Pneumococcal Shot:

Age Policy: Must be 18 years old or older to receive a pneumonia shot

Insurance: If Medicare Part B or Railroad Medicare Part B is your primary insurance, or you have Sloans Lake/Cofinity insurance, ask the nurse if you are eligible for a pneumococcal shot at no cost when an insurance card is presented *FluMist Nasal Spray (upon availability)

Age Policy: FluMist is available to healthy individuals ages 4-49 years old who are not pregnant

Annual Fall Clean-up

The annual fall "dumpsters" will be brought in at noon Thursday, November 6 & picked up at noon Saturday, November 8. They will be placed in the usual places, in the swimming pool parking lot at the entrance off Fairway, & another one in the tennis court parking lot at Burning Tree. Remember, NO HAZARDOUS MATERIALS. Many common products found in your home such as oil-based paint, mercury, gasoline, de-greaser, cleaning compounds & garden chemicals may be hazardous & should be disposed of properly. You may call Arapahoe County Disposal Service at (303) 795-3834 for more information. Please do not put electronics, refrigerators, or other major appliances in or around the dumpsters. Please call the Town office for these items, we have a recycler who will take most anything away you no longer need. The Town office will be the collection site but please call first to ensure the items you have are eligible for this program.



DISPOSAL FOR VEHICLE BATTERIES, TIRES & OIL

Tires, car batteries (lead-acid batteries) should never be disposed of in your home trash container or dumpster, or poured into any type of drain. These materials can be easily recycled instead. Most automotive shops & stores (Checker Auto Parts or Pep Boys) accept car batteries & used motor oil for recycling at no charge. Car tires may be recycled at tire shops when you purchase new tires.

TOWN OF COLUMBINE VALLEY 2 Middlefield Road Columbine Valley, CO 80123

PRSRT STD US POSTAGE PAID LITTLETON, CO PERMIT NO. 549



Election Time

November 4, 2008 is election day & your polling place is the Town Hall at 2 Middlefield Road. The polls open at 7:00 am & close at 7:00 pm.



50th ANNIVERSARY

In July of 2009, the Town of Columbine Valley will mark its 50th Anniversary of incorporation, beginning with 17 families forming the Columbine Valley Homeowner's Association. In anticipation of a celebration next summer, the Board has formed a committee headed by Trustee Jim Newland with help from representatives of the nine homeowner's associations. This committee is beginning the planning process and encourages thoughts and suggestions from anyone as we move forward. You can call the Town Office or your HOA president with your contribution or for additional information.

~Jim McShane, Mayor

Board of Trustee Meetings

As always, you are welcome to attend all Town meetings & the Board of Trustees encourages your comments. Call the office for times and dates of these meetings.



Please do not place your trash cans in front of your mailbox, this makes it very difficult for the mailman to deliver your mail.

